
PRESS RELEASE

P.R.No.12/2022 Date : 20.04.2022

DUE TO SHIFTING OF POWER SUPPLY CABLE AT CHINTADRIPET
CMWSS BOARD HEAD OFFICE ALL ONLINE SERVICES WILL NOT BE

AVAILBLE FROM 23.04.2022 6AM TO 24.04.2022 AT 10.00AM

Due to shifting of power supply cables at Chintadripet, CMWSSB

Head Office, all online services like the Dial for water, New water/sewer

connection, payment of Water taxes and Charges, Head office Call centre,

Grievance redressal, Online Oracle ERP system and Internet connectivity

of MRC Nagar Head Office will not be available from 23.04.2022 (Saturday)

6.00 AM to 24.04.2022 (Sunday) 10.00 AM.

The shifting of power supply cable works will be completed within the

stipulated time. All the above online services will be available from

24.04.2022 (Sunday) 10 AM onwards.

Issued by : Joint Director / Public Relations Manager
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